
 

Dear Parents 
 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  
 

In Literacy, we will be focusing on non-chronological reports. We will be looking at 

The Emperor’s Clothes, before turning this story in to a report. 

 

In Numeracy, we are looking at fractions. We will be familiarizing ourselves with 
the terms fraction, numerator, denominator and will be comparing fractions with 

related denominators. We will be finding the common denominators of two 

fractions. 
 

In Science, we will be starting our new topic of ‘Force and Energy’. We will be 

explaining the difference between mass and weight. We will then be measuring the 
mass and weight of different objects to investigate if there is a pattern. 

 

Our IPC we will be evaluating what we learned during our last topic ‘Building a 

Village’ and then introducing our new topic ‘Fairgrounds’. The children will be 
designing and building their own fairground ride in groups, which will then be 

combined to create a miniature fairground. 

 

In ICT, we will be starting to look at using ‘Scratch’ as a program and how to create 

a game. 

 
In PSHE, we will be creating a game to play as a group in the playground. 

 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be 

tested on the list the following week. Students will have 11 words to learn during 
the course of the week. 

 

Notice & Reminders: 
 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please remember to like our Facebook page Year 6 for updates from the 

Year group.  

 
 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Yours faithfully 
 

  The week ahead in Year 6   (31 October– 2 November 2017) 



Year 6 Team 

 


